
Wednesday 6th November 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Re: Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Millfield Theatre Trip – Friday 13th December 2024

We are planning on taking Year 4, 5 and 6 to Millfield Theatre to watch the pantomime called ‘Aladdin and the legion of
Genies’ on Friday 13th December 2024. We will be leaving school at 9:00am, travelling by bus.

The children will have a packed lunch provided by The Pantry or if you wish your child can bring their own packed lunch on

the day (a sandwich, fruit, vegetable sticks, no fizzy drinks, no crisps or biscuits and no items containing nuts). Please
ensure your child also has a named water bottle. The children will need to wear school uniform with comfortable shoes.

The cost of the trip is £13.50 and no additional spending money is required.  Please make payment on Parent Pay by Friday
29th November and use the Google form link to give consent and select The Pantry packed lunch option.

Google form link: https://forms.gle/j22xJzpbFfDopNiL8

Kind regards,

Victoria Cannon
Assistant Headteacher

The Connect Education Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England & Wales with registered
number 10309116. Our registered office is at Chesterfield Primary School, Chesterfield Road, Enfield, England, EN3 6BG.
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